
Society of Women Engineers Scholarship,  
Mt. Diablo Section 

The Mt. Diablo Section of SWE is pleased to announce the recipients of their 

2020 Scholarship Program. Eligible women graduating from high school and 

junior college transfer students who plan on majoring in engineering at an 

accredited university or college next fall, were encouraged to apply. This year’s 

Dublin High recipients are: 

 

To learn about the Society of Women Engineers Scholarship, Mt. Diablo Section, visit their website at:  
https://swe.org/scholarships/mt-diablo-section-california/

Mariya (Masha) Bondarenko Megan Fannin
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